
 

 
 
 
27 September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Thursday 3rd October from 5-6pm, parents of Year 11 pupils are invited to the Help Your 
Child Revise event. 
 
The purpose of this event is to provide you with the valuable insights into how you can 
actively support your child’s preparation in such an important year for their upcoming GCSE 
and BTEC exams.  
 
During the Revision Evening, we will consider the following: 
 

• Understanding the exam structure 

• Managing stress and anxiety 

• Creating positive revision environments 

• Effective revision techniques.  
 

If you are unable to attend the event, revision material can be found on the school website.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Mr I Chamberlain 
Headteacher 
 


